
Kure Beach Shoreline Access, Beach Protection Committee 
 

Minutes of February 6th, 2018  

 
Members Present                                                             Members Absent 

Dennis Panicali- Chair                                                     Mike Bledsoe 
Bill Moore- Secretary                                                       Randy Bock                                                     
Patricia Edgecomb- on Phone                                          Ed White -Alternate 
David Garceau    
Pat Triplett-  
Joseph Whitley- Council Rep 
                                                                                          

Meeting was called to order by Chairman Panicali at 5:00PM in the Temporary Town Hall. 
 
Minutes from January 16th Meeting were approved were approved 5 to 0. Motion made by Bill, 
seconded by Seconded by Pat T.  
 
Public Input 
None 
 
Old Business  
 
Signs follow up 

Both the Town Council and Sunny from Public Works are pleased with the proposed signs. Sunny will 
install signs and provide free labor but we must pay for materials such as poles etc. Dennis reports it will 
take 2 to 4 weeks to produce the signs and Sunny assured the committee it could be in place by Memorial 
Day. We would be ordering 14 signs. Reflective signs are $385 per sign. Non Reflective signs are $285 
per sign.  Sales Tax is to be added to the price quotes. Sunny asked if committee members would assist 
during installation to ensure they are being put in the correct place. 
 
Discussion on changing our northern most beach access to handicapped access. Carolina Beach has 
rebuilt their southernmost access and has taken away the handicapped access. David pointed out the Town 
needs to make that decision quickly as we would then need to adjust the sign being ordered for that access 
point to reflect it is now a handicapped access site. 
   
New Business 

Town Council had requested this committee to come up with verbiage for the signs to be placed 
by the Dow underwater hazard site near the pier. After much discussion we are recommending 
the following 

• For north/ south facing signs  
Caution 
Approaching 
Underwater Hazard 

• For east/west facing signs 
Danger  
Underwater Hazard 
 
It was further recommended the Town discuss with their Attorney the best term to use  
between:  Caution  or Warning or Danger  



Meeting was adjourned at 5:55PM 
 
Respectfully submitted 
 
Bill Moore 
Secretary 
   
 
      
 
 


